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Monday 9th October 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Class 5 and 6 have once again been invited to attend the Pride of Britain Awards red carpet. 

The Daily Mirror’s Pride of Britain Awards in partnership with TSB celebrate the achievements 

of truly remarkable people who make our world a better place. The awards ceremony will be 

held at London’s Grosvenor Hotel on Monday 30th October 2017 between 4.30pm-7pm.  

This is a voluntary trip and if you would like your child to attend, we will need to receive the 

completed permission slip by Monday 16th October 2017. We will not be able to receive 

permission slips after this date or on the day of the event. 

You will need to provide your child with a small 

snack on this day including a bottle of water (no 

fizzy drinks, nuts, glass bottles or cans) to eat 

at school before we attend the event. The 

children need to wear their full school uniform, 

and bring a warm, waterproof school coat (a 

scarf and gloves are optional). 

You will need to collect your child from the 

location of the event. We will be standing by the 

barriers on the red carpet at the main entrance 

of the Grosvenor House, which is on Park 

Street (between upper Grosvenor Street and Mount Street) and runs parallel to Park Lane in 

a one way direction towards Oxford Street. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to take any parent volunteers on this trip as there are enough 

teach staff to accompany the children and there is limited access for security reasons. 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Avdiu, Mrs Robinson and Ms Hackett 

Class 5 and Class 6 Teachers 

I give permission for _______________________________ from Class  _______ to go to  
The Pride of Britain Awards Red Carpet on Monday 30th October 2017.   

 
My child will be collected promptly at 7pm from the Grosvenor House Hotel, Park Street.  
 
Name of person collecting: __________________________________ 
 
Telephone number of person collecting:________________________ 
 
Parent’s/Carer’s signature: __________________________________ 
 

 

mailto:office@stvincentsprimary.org.uk
http://www.stvincentsprimary.org.uk/

